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ANIP Enterprises, Inc.
2901 South Bayshore Drive, #7E
Miami, FL 33133

{305) 539-1201
Fax (305) §39-1203
October 3, 2000
Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P. Q. BOX 6327

Tallahassee, FL. 32314

Re: PS9000078734 — ANIP Enterprises, inc.
EIN 650948669

Dear Division of Corporations Office:

Pursuant to our telephone conversations in last month and today with members of your staff,
we are requesting a review of the documentation included with this letter. Also, please refer
to your file for the documents mentioned in this letter.

In September 1999 we submitted form SS-4, the Application for Employer Identification
Number (EIN) and form 2553, the Election by a Small Business Corporation. Both of these
forms show the address of record as 2901 S. Bayshore Drive, Suite 7e, Miami, FL 33133
We were assigned the EIN of 65-0948669.

In February, 2000 an accountant retained by ANIP Enterprises, Inc. (no longer employed by
the accounting firm) submitted the 2000 Uniform Business Report, (UBR), and our check for
the $150.00 fee. You will note the accountant filed using the incorrect address in submitting
this form and fee.

Consequently, when your office requested the Federal Employer Identification (FEI) number,
by way of your letter of March 15, 2000, it was mailed to the wrong address of record.
Further, in your March 15 letter there is no clarification or explanation that the EIN and FEI is
actually the same number. We were not notified again untii your letter of July 24, 2000
noting the incorrect mailing address.

At this time we are re-submitting our request for the proper identifying number known as the
Federal Employer Identification (FEI) number, the Employer {dentification Number (EiN) and
the Tax ldentification Number (TIN). Due to the problems with delayed and mispiaced
cofrespondence, which include several Uniform Business Reports stating we were
assessed a late fee, we are requesting a waiver of any additional fees or penalties.



® Page 2 ‘ October 3, 2000
Department of State

We wish to take this opportunity to thank your staff for their assistance in clarfying the
documentation, correspondence and confusing number system associated with obtaining
the necessary business identification with the State of Fiorida.

Should you have any guestions from your division, please feel free to contact this office at
(305) 539-1201.

Sincerely,

=

Rick Rodriguez Pifa
President
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